
You are invited to attend the launch and AGM of the Baltic Business Neighbourhood 
Forum at Constellations on Wednesday 16th March 2016 at 5.30pm

Baltic Neighbourhood Planning Forum
LAUNCH EVENT

In August last year, the City Council granted 
the official designation of the Baltic Triangle 
area. (see attached area designation map) The 
area is a rich mix of business, living, leisure, 
learning, production, innovation and creativity. 
The Forum’s purpose is to produce a 
Neighbourhood Plan in order to help sustain 
and strengthen the diversity, character and 
prosperity of the Baltic area into the long 
term. We are keen for the area’s community 
to be involved in the creation of the Plan and 
so please attend if you can. The Forum 
membership is open to individuals who are 
either resident or working for businesses 
based in the Baltic Triangle area.

The meeting will start informally with a social gathering and at the end of the meeting, 
we will be holding a surgery for specific questions in relation to the Forum and the Plan.
We would appreciate it if you could please email us if you are interested in attending so 
that we have a clear indication of numbers.

We look forward to seeing you soon, 
Howard, Laura and Steve.


